

Ukrainian Wrestling Association

By email: UKR@uww.org

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 18th September 2024/AS/TM

Concern: Level 2 referee course at the 2024 U15 European Championships

Dear President,

You have entered one or more referee(s) for the clinic level 2 which took place during the 2024 U15 European Championships. First of all, thank you for your commitment towards this crucial sector the education of referees constitutes.

Please find below the results obtained by your referee(s):

	Surname		
GREK	Georgiy	4596	Pass

The candidate(s) having successfully passed the exam were awarded the title of category II international referee. The obligations associated with the new category (set in article 13 of the Regulations for the International Refereeing Body) will first enter into force beginning of next year.

We rely on your assistance in ensuring that your referees have all the support to meet these requirements.

Your sincerely,

Antonio Silvestri

Chief of the Refereeing Commission

United World Wrestling